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Merry Christmas Friends,

As we anticipate the birthday celebration of our Lord Jesus Christ, it always brings to mind the 
multitude of God’s blessings given to us throughout the year.  This year has once again been full of 
God’s goodness and grace.  Mrs. Williams’ mother came to live with us this year in January.  It has 
been wonderful having her here, though it has not been without challenges and adjustments.  The 
first of March we had to take her to the emergency room of our local hospital because she experi-
enced a severe reaction to a sulfa antibiotic that she was taking for an infection she had.  We praise 
the Lord that she recovered from that; and with home health physical therapy and prayers and the 
love of the people at our church as well as her own determination to get stronger, she is doing ex-
ceptionally well.  We are grateful for every prayer lifted up on her behalf.   

Deuteronomy 31:8 says, “And the LORD, he it is that doth go before thee; he will be with thee, he 
will not fail thee, neither forsake thee: fear not, neither be dismayed.” This verse has proved itself 
again and again to us especially this year.  We have experienced challenging times in our travels; 
however, our Lord did go before us, and He made a way when there looked like there wasn’t going 
to be a way and, did this multiple times.  Hallelujah to His wonderful name!  We also praise the 
Lord for the many souls we have been privileged to lead to Christ both in our evangelistic meet-
ings and one-on-one encounters with various individuals.  Some of those individual encounters 
have been quite unique in the way our Lord orchestrated it all.  He truly is a lover of souls and we 
abundantly thank Him for His great love. In September this year we had the privilege to once again 
go to Malawi and be part of the conference there with the Good Samaritan Baptist Ministries.  As 
always, it was a blessing to be with the Malawian people, reuniting with those we have come to 
love and being introduced to new people who we now also hold dear in our hearts.  It was a teary 
good-bye at the end of the week when we had to fly home.  Hallelujah that there is coming a day 
when we will not have to say good-bye, but we will be together forever with our Lord and Savior! 

We are grateful for each one of you who have been so faithful to pray for us and to financially sup-
port us as well. God is hearing and answering your prayers as well as using your financial support 
to help us get His Gospel out to the churches.  May you take time this Christmas season to reflect 
on all that our Lord has done for you this year, and it is our prayer that you will be made glad by 
beholding the hand of God in every part of your life, both the good times as well as the trying 
times.  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you all!

To God be the Glory,

Dr. & Mrs. Tom Williams
TW/vp


